

25 June 2015

C71916

lan Andrews <u>fyi-request-2538-8d4aa594@requests.fyi.org.nz</u>

Dear Mr Andrews

Thank you for your email dated 28 May 2015, requesting further information relating to the Human Rights page content on the Corrections website.

I can confirm that the information has been revised and is now available on the Department's website via the following link:

http://www.corrections.govt.nz/resources/human_rights_in_new_zealand_prisons.html

Once again, thank you for highlighting this matter.

Yours sincerely

Vincent Arbuckle Deputy Chief Executive Corporate Services